

Ms. Tanya Jackson Mr. Timothy Churchill Ordean East Middle School 2900 E 4th St Duluth, MN 55812

February 15, 2019

Dear Ms. Jackson and Mr. Churchill,

Thank you very much for your application to the NWIS Grant. We welcome and appreciate your efforts to encourage young women to engage in coding and design activities. We are pleased to fund your request of \$333 for Spheros technology.

After you incorporate the Spheros activities into your curriculum, please report back to me (pfreeman2@css.edu) or current NWIS President Rachel Portinga (rachelportinga@gmail.com). We request that you include any feedback from your students when they engaged in the Spheros activities, and how your curriculum engaged girls in STEM activities. We also request that you send us some photos (and parent's releases) that we could post on our website that might help promote your activity and other grant applications.

Thanks for your efforts to encourage girls (and all students) in the STEM fields. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Pam Freeman and NWIS members